
‘ Staff believe passionately 
that all pupils in the school  
deserve to succeed’. 
‘Children benefit from a  
positive, warm and vibrant 
school culture’ 

Ofsted 2017 

BARRS COURT PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

            Is your child starting school in September 2023? 

Is your child due to start school in 
September 2023? 
We can offer: 
 a creative learning environment 
 enthusiastic caring staff 
 outdoor learning & forest school 
 an enriching Early Years curriculum 
 memorable learning experiences 
 Breakfast & After-School Club 

Our school is 
amazing and 

encouraging and 
there’s  

something for  
everyone. 

Our school is good 
for learning and 
good for having 

fun. 

For more information or to book on one of our  
school tours, please contact Mrs Llewellyn on 

01454 867799 or email: 
enquiries@barrscourtps.org.uk 

Please also visit our school website: 
www.barrscourtprimaryschool.co.uk  

Opportunities to learn how your child will  
‘Be the Best they can Be’  

at Barrs Court Primary School  
 School Tours: 

 Wednesday 14th September @ 9.30am 
 Tuesday 11th October @ 2.00pm 
 Thursday 3rd November @ 9.30am 
 Wednesday 9th November @ 4.00pm 
 Monday 21st November @ 2.00pm 
 Thursday 1st December @ 9.30am  
 Monday 9th January @ 2.00pm 

 If you require an alternative date/time, please contact the school      
 and we will be happy to arrange a more convenient visit. 

 
(CLOSING DATE for applications—15th January 2023) 

Come & join us at our  
Christmas Fair on Saturday 

26th November.  Details will 
be posted on our school  

website and on our facebook 
page - @barrscourtps 


